

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736-796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

05 July 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Visit to Porthmeor Beach by Puffin Class

I am writing to let you know that Puffin class will be visiting Porthmeor beach on Wednesday 17 July in the morning and will return to school for lunch. We would be grateful if you could please send the children to school wearing their own clothes suitable for the beach (appropriate footwear and clothing for the weather). Please could you also provide your child with a bag they can wear on their own back containing a filled named water bottle and a named suncream and sunhat. They can also bring a small towel if you wish, so that they can paddle (we will not be permitting the children to go right in the sea and swim, due to our risk assessment). Please also give them a bucket and spade to carry in their hand to the beach if you have one!

We would also appreciate helpers on the day and you are welcome to accompany your child. We will register the children as normal and will then be leaving as soon as possible so we ask that you wait outside while we register them and we can then all walk down together. We will therefore be leaving the school around 9.15am and returning for 11.45am.

If you can help on the day, please let us know by completing the reply slip below and returning it as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Thomas

Mrs H Thomas

Puffin Class teacher

Reply	slip –	Porthmeor	beach visit	

Child's name Parent/Carer name

I can*/cannot* come to the beach on Wednesday 17th July from 9.15-11.45